
 
 
 
 

 
Dear High Ash families, 
 
I am writing this after the bunting has been taken down and (nearly) all of the cakes and scones 
have been eaten! Thank you so much to you all for coming and joining us as we celebrated 
the King’s coronation. Although it wasn’t the outside picnic we had planned, we do hope that 
the children have had a memorable occasion. We must say an enormous thank you to the 
Ash Tree kitchen team who baked all the cakes, scones and biscuits for us to enjoy. I hope 
you have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and we will see you all on Tuesday. 
 

Ruth Lewin, Headteacher 

We are live on social media! Please like/follow our 
pages and complete the Google photo consent 
form if you have not yet managed to do so. 

 

@highashce 
 
High Ash CE Primary School 
 
 
@highashce 

 

Please read the information carefully about the changes to our morning drop off 
routines. This will start on Tuesday and you will be dropping your children directly to 
their class door. 
 
 

High Ash CE School 

Friday 5th May 2023 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

This week’s report from our Roving Reporters 

Lottie and Eliza! 

This week in roving reporter, we (Lottie and Eliza) 

have asked Year Three and Four what they are 

excited about for the Coronation. Tilly is looking 

forward to the street parade in London and seeing 

the King crowned. Pixie and Bradley were very 

excited for the afternoon tea being hosted this 

afternoon in school. Finally, Demi is excited because 

his school friends and his family are going to be 

together and will always remember the special 

memories that will be made by celebrating the King's 

coronation. 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Monday 8th May – BANK HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 9th -Friday 12th May – Year 6 
SATS 
Tuesday 9th May– NO YEAR 5 
SWIMMING  
Friday 12th May – 2pm –Cedar Class 
Assembly 
Friday 12th May – Fdn/KS1 Star 
Assembly (DOORS OPEN 2.45PM) 
 
 

 
Save the Date 
Sunday 11th June am – come and bring 

your paintbrushes and garden forks to 

help transform our grounds. More 

details to follow 

Thursday 29th June 7pm in the hall – 

HASA AGM 

 

Bake Sale 
Thank you for your support with the 
bake sale. Our last one raised a 
staggering £191 for our playground 
equipment! 
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High Ash Scout Group, located in Stoke Hammond, currently 

has spaces for for new Scouts to join. 

We are a friendly group, with a varied programme (games, 

cooking, hikes, badge work, camps and other events). 

More importantly we help young people do more, learn more 

and be more, developing key life skills & independence - whilst 

having fun in the process. 

We meet on Thursday evenings in Stoke Hammond. 

Scouts start from 10 ½ up to 14 ½ (Thursdays 1900-2100). 

If you're interested in your child joining up, or trying us out, 

please get in touch: 

join.highash@mkscouts.org 

 

mailto:join.highash@mkscouts.org

